From: Georgia Morris

To: optomconsultation

Subject: AMA: re Consultation paper: Draft standard for limited registration for teaching or research

Date: Tuesday, 4 September 2012 6:11:19 PM

Attachments: OptomBA Public consultation paper on draft Registration standard for limited registration for teaching or

research.pdf

Dear Mr Waldron

Thank you for the invitation to the AMA to make a submission on the Optometry
Board's draft standard for limited registration for teaching or research. The AMA
has no comment to make on this particular issue.

Yours sincerely

Georgia Morris

Senior Policy Advisor

Medical Practice and eHealth Section
Australian Medical Association

—————————— Forwarded message ----------

From: optomconsultation <optomconsultation@ahpra.gov.au>
Date: 28 August 2012 17:20
Subject: Consultation paper: Draft Registration standard for limited registration
for teaching or research ~ from the Optometry Board of Australia

To:

The Optometry Board of Australia is undertaking a public consultation on its proposed draft
Registration standard for limited registration for teaching or research.

The Optometry Board of Australia has drafted the registration standard to describe the
requirements for limited registration for teaching or research. The registration standard sets out
both the initial and ongoing requirements.

The consultation paper is published under the Current Consultations section on the Board’s
website at http://www.optometryboard.gov.au/News/Current-Consultations.aspx.

The Board invites interested parties to address their written comments on the content of the draft

registration standards to Mr Colin Waldron, Chair, Optometry Board of Australia, by COB Tuesday

23 October 2012. Electronic submissions are preferred and can be made at
optomconsultation@ahpra.gov.au, or posted to the attention of the Chair, Optometry Board of
Australia, GPO Box 9958, Melbourne Vic 3001.

Kind regards
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